

PTA Newsletter 5/11/22

Message from Fairview South PTA - 05/11/2022



PTA Newsletter 5/11/22

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you! Thank you!! Thank you!!!

We wanted to say thank you to everyone who made last Friday's Multicultural Night such a fun night! From the students who shared projects, staff members and volunteers who helped get everything set-up, families who decorated tables and/or brought food to share, families who walked in the parade, students who performed, all the people who helped clean up, and everyone who attended...thank you all for making Multicultural Night 2022 a night that many of us will remember for a long time!

It was great to not only be together after over two years of ups and downs, but to be together and be able to celebrate all our differences (and similarities) truly made this event very special!

Along with Multicultural Night 2023, we hope the following school year allows us to gather and create new memories, by hopefully bringing back old events that we have missed over the past two years.

To make that possible, we will need a lot of support. In the months to come, please be on the lookout for information about when we will have PTA sponsored events, and also how to sign up to be a member next year, how to volunteer to help out at events, which events and/or committees need new co-chairs (there are many), when and where we will host our meetings, and other ways to be involved in the PTA during the 2022-2023 school year.

The PTA is only as strong as our members who help create amazing memories for our students. So, whether you have been involved for several years, and next year is your final year as a Fairview parent, or you are new to the district and would like to find different ways to be involved, or somewhere in between, please consider being actively involved next year, so that we can continue to provide a variety of opportunities for students and families to create long lasting memories.

Multicultural Night:

Please send any pictures or videos you would like to share with the Fairview South community to pta@fairview72.com.

PTA General Meeting on Wednesday, May 11th at 6:30pm in the Auditorium Lobby.

For those who can make it, we will be in the Auditorium Lobby for our final General Meeting of this school year. We will begin at 6:30pm. The doors will open at 6:15.

Sincerely,

PTA Fairview South

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050









Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.